
From: registrar
To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - dlhorlor@gmail.com
Date: Friday, October 1, 2021 9:11:41 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 5:26 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-30

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Dorian  Horlor

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Another raise  of cost to our electricity bill.  I am tired of increases.
When you are on a fixed income another raised cost is applied. It may be a small amount to the London Hydro or the
OEB. The bill I dread receiving each month is this hydro bill.  The worse  that could have  taken place happen  in
2010 is The Smart Meter - NOT SO SMART  in the eyes of Ontario residents.  I am doing more after 7:00 p.m. just
to keep my hydro bill affordable. (using my dryer, using  my oven. etc.) We are the only province in Canada using
this
totally absurd pricing to use our hydro.   I don't need any more expense. All
I want is to be charged is a reasonable per kWh price 24 hours a day, no more on peak, mid peak and off peak.
that I have used

-- Attachment --
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